
 

Newsletter from LabXchange 

 
We hope you have been enjoying using LabXchange with your learners. We would love to hear how it’s 
going for you and what we can do to improve your experience. To receive the latest updates about 
LabXchange, be sure to sign up for our newsletter! 
 
We recently launched some resources designed to help you transition to online learning, both in the 
context of the ABE labs and beyond: 
 

• Our Remote Learning Cluster provides resources to help you and your students get started using 
LabXchange.  

 
• Don’t have time for a whole cluster? Check out our Teach with LabXchange pathway. 

 
• Resources for ABE teachers, like guides for using our ABE cluster with each lab, can be found in the 

class “LabXchange Resources for ABE Teachers”. You can join the class from your learner dashboard 
using the class code: ABELXC. 

 
• We are running a PD workshop for ABE teachers on Wednesday, April 15th at 3pm PT. We invite 

you to join us! (Register here) 

 

https://www.labxchange.org/
https://harvard.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1RjcrgwuqOYVnhz
https://harvard.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1RjcrgwuqOYVnhz
https://labxchange.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/requests/new
https://mailchi.mp/labxchange.org/subscribe
https://www.labxchange.org/library/clusters/remote-learning-with-labxchange
https://www.labxchange.org/library/pathway/lx-pathway:c16a247c-7873-46d1-8427-bbb9c8a50a39
https://www.labxchange.org/library/clusters/abe
https://www.labxchange.org/library/items/lb:LabXchange:7f0bb7f1:html:1
https://forms.gle/D851QJ7XjRTzeTX48

